
CALLING ALL STERLING PARK EAGLE PARENTS!
We are looking for YOU to join our Board!!

Let us know if you would be interested fulfilling one of our open positions. We have a wide variety of
positions available, matching ANY time commitment or availability. Our SPE PTA is 100% driven by
volunteers! Please let us know your interest by emailing president@sterlingparkpta.org and one of our
board members will contact you to answer questions.


